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Hello and Happy Easter!

The Women’s Help Center in Callahan continues to grow, thanks in no small part to our incredible
donors and volunteers who faithfully support our ministry of life. The large pole sign is finally up at the
front of the property, making WHC more visible to the vulnerable women and men in need of our ser-
vices. We continue to wait on the availability of a billboard on [-95 South, which will bring abortion-
seeking women from Georgia and Nassau County to our doors. As soon as one becomes available,
we will grab it!

Maggie Rolince, Callahan center manager, will be leaving Women’s Help Center on May 5, 2022.
While | am sad to see Maggie go, | am delighted to announce that the new center manager is Teresa
Rivera! A registered nurse, Teresa was instrumental in opening our Jacksonville Westside center and
developing it into a thriving location. She is passionate about saving women and babies from abortion
and has the knowledge and skills necessary to make this a seamless transition.

| hope you will join us at the Women’s Help Center Gala for Life on May 26, 2022. Our Gala is the
largest, most-anticipated private pro-life event in Northeast Florida and is always a joyful celebration.
Our keynote speaker is Father Frank Pavone, National Director of Priests for Life and Spiritual Direc-
tor of Rachel’s Vineyard. You may purchase tickets through our donor website at www.whcjax.com or
call our University Center at 904.398.5143.

Thank you for all you do in support of life. You are a blessing to our ministry!
In Christ,

Nancy Basham
Executive Director
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